MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
PROTOCOL DEPARTMENT

PRO Ref. No.: 2021-2009

CIRCULAR NOTE

UPDATE

Coronavirus Disease COVID-19

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Denmark, Protocol Department, presents
its compliments to all Heads of Diplomatic Missions accredited to Denmark
and to International Otrganizations and Other Missions resident in
Copenhagen as well as Honorary Consulates in Denmatk and has the honour
to share the following, as per the attached press release:

The travel advice and restrictions specified in Circular Notes from 8 and 13
January 2021 will be extended until and including 28 February 2021.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Denmark, Protocol Department, takes this
opportunity to renew to all Heads of Diplomatic Missions accredited to
Denmark and to International Organizations and Othet Missions resident in
Copenhagen as well as Honorary Consulates in Denmark the assutances of its
highest consideration.

Copenhagen, 28 January 2021

To Heads of Diplomatic Missions accredited to Denmark
and International Organisations and Other Missions
resident in Copenhagen and Honorary Consulates in Denmark



